
WELCOME!
If this is your first visit, relax, worship and be our guest!
Our desire is that you will be inspired and encouraged.

JANUARY 12, 2025

CONNECT WITH US

Regular attender - update my info

Guest

Name _____________________________
Address _ __________________________
City _________________ Zip _ _________
Email _ ____________________________
Phone _____________________________

Drop in an offering box or at the 
Welcome Center in the west lobby.

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
Stay up-to-date by receiving our newsletter email highlighting 
upcoming events and announcements, as well as Life Group 
info and the previous sermon. Provide your information on 

the Connect Card below and we'll get you added.

Guests Groups Give

HAPPY NEW YEAR!

NEW LIFE GROUPS
Beginning Jan 15th and 19th

WestKids | Jan 15 at 6:00 PM | Glow-in-the-Dark dodgeball
Jr. High Youth | Jan 15th at 6:00 PM
Sr. High Youth | Jan 19th at 6:00 PM

Adult groups | Throughout the week starting Jan 15th
Wednesday evening meals are available at 5:30 each 

Wednesday through April 9th. Brochures with all Life Group 
options are available at the welcome centers.

January 12, 2025

_______________________________________
_______________________________________ 
_______________________________________
_______________________________________
_______________________________________
_______________________________________
_______________________________________
_______________________________________

If you have any prayer requests, questions or 
comments, please list them below.

Provide your contact information on the front 
so we may follow up with you.

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS

NOTES

Pastor Brian Smith
Overextended: The Burden of More

Matthew 11:28-30 (NLT)

I.	 Our culture tells us ________________________________.

II.	 Why does ________________ feel like ________________?

III.	 Jesus invites us to replace our ______________________

	 with __________________.

IV.	Rest is not idleness but _____________________________.

V.	 Let go of what we are not designed to ________________.

Charitable contribution statements for 2024 will be sent
via email or paper this year. For questions about

2024 contributions, contact Paula Moseley: 
finance@westviewcommunity.com.




